
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Housing and Community Development Division  ∙  200 Georgia Street  ∙  Vallejo  ∙  CA  ∙   94590  ∙  707.648.4507 

 
 

NOTICE OF INITIAL PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR (FY) 2021-22 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT – 

COMMENT ON DEVELOPMENT OF HOME INVESTMENT PARTNERSHIPS PROGRAM – 

AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN (HOME-ARP) ALLOCATION PLAN 

 

DATE OF NOTICE: August 19, 2022 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  Guy L. Ricca, Temporary Senior Community Development Analyst 

 (707) 648-4359, Guy.Ricca@cityofvallejo.net   

 

 
On Thursday, September 1, 2022 after 7:00 p.m., the Housing and Community Development 
Commission (HCDC) of the City of Vallejo will hold the first of two public hearings during its regular 
meeting on a proposed FY 2021-22 Annual Action Plan Substantial Amendment, in order for the City to 
receive and administer HOME-ARP funding from the U. S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD).  
 
HUD has notified the City that it is eligible to receive $2,213,960 in HOME-ARP funds. Prior to the 
development of a HOME-ARP Allocation Plan, the September 1, 2022 public hearing will explain the 
purpose of HOME-ARP; discuss eligible activities and qualifying populations; and receive input from the 
public. Additionally, written comments on the proposed use of HOME-ARP funding may be submitted in 
the Housing and Community Development Division drop box, or by email, until 5:00 p. m. on Thursday, 
September 1, 2022 to: Guy L. Ricca, Temporary Senior Community Development Analyst, City of 
Vallejo, 200 Georgia Street, Vallejo, CA 94550; (707) 648-4359, Fax: (707) 648-5249; 
Guy.Ricca@cityofvallejo.net.     
 

The City of Vallejo provides its programs and services in a non-discriminatory manner, and is an Equal Opportunity Employer. The City of 
Vallejo also encourages women and minority-owned businesses to submit bids and proposals for Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG) Program and HOME Investment Partnerships Program contracts.  For further information, contact the City of Vallejo Housing and 
Community Development Division at (707) 648-4507.  For further information on this public notice, the hearing-impaired may call the California 

Relay Service at 1-800-735-2922 without a TTY/TDD, or 1-800-735-2929 with a TTY/TDD. 
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